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Join us on a mission trip of 
a lifetime to Meru, Kenya 

Make a difference in the lives of 
children in need.  

As a community member  or District 7255 Rotarian, you have 
the unique opportunity to travel to the Jerusha Mwiraria Hope 
Children's Fund Home from February 17 to March 3, 2025. 

During the trip, we will bring much-needed donations to the 
home. We will work directly with the children to create a 
children's book that features their art, thoughts, and writings. 
We'll also work to publish a book on the Hope Children's 
Fund and Jerusha Mwiraria, to help raise awareness and funds 
for the organization. 

This trip is about more than just creating books. It's about 
making a real, tangible impact on the lives of  the children . 
And we can't do it without you. 

The trip costs approximately $3,000, including airfare, 
"hotels," food, and personal expenses. Each traveler will be 
asked to bring one donation suitcase and one personal 
suitcase, and to transport back a suitcase of  Kenyan crafts to 
be sold to benefit the home and the Meru Women's 
Cooperative. 

Don't miss this incredible opportunity to travel to Kenya, 
make a difference in the lives of  children, and create lasting 
memories. Join us on this mission trip today! 

 

For more information contact: 

Kevin Mann 631-470-6351 

kevinmannmail@gmail.com  

Www.hopechildrensfund.org 


